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Comments: I am a native New Englander and the White Mountain National Forest has always been one of my

favorite places to visit in our beautiful region of the country. It is one of the few remaining places in New England

that still feels truly "wild", and to see one of its lesser visited regions be destroyed by commercial logging would

be devastating--both to the people who love to spend time in these woods, and the many species of animals,

plants, and aquatic life that live there. Please put a stop to the Lost River Integrated Resource Project and keep

this precious land protected from human destruction.


